

Dear Mr Marfleet

Great Ormond Street Hospital is a wonderful facility and does incredible work. Local residents appreciate this and in fact people throughout the UK and internationally are aware of the superb reputation of the hospital. Sadly then, the proposed building works at the site are going to cause untold harm to local residents, nearby businesses and the surrounding environment.

I am a resident of Chiswick, however I am a regular visitor to Ciao Bella's restaurant on Lamb's Conduit Street. I was made aware of the proposals by the restaurant staff and have since spent time on Camden's website examining the plans and reading many of the responses. I have to say that what is proposed is totally inappropriate for such a densely populated central location with historic architecture and strained infrastructure. Additional hospital capacity should be provided in a location more suited to such expansion. I very much hope that Camden do not approve this particular application and a better alternative is found for new hospital facilities. The current proposal would have a devastating impact on the local community.

Your sincerely Ken Daly